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    Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas. Wishing you a 

very happy new year. We are looking forward to all the learning that will 

happen in this new year! 

 Maths 
In Maths we are looking at length and measuring. I would like you to go around your home and make a 
list of items that you think are more than 30cm and another list of items that you think are less than 
30cm. You don’t need to use a ruler for this as you can estimate! 
 

Topic 

Our new topic is The Romans! This will be a History and DT based topic where we will be learning all 
about the rise and fall of The Roman Empire. We will be creating and designing Roman Shields and 
other artefacts.  

Spellings 

The spelling rule over the next few weeks is the use of the -ly suffix. This week the root word does not 
change for the suffix to be added. 

Weekly  Bravely   Loudly   Slowly  Fairly 

RE 

In RE we are exploring Epiphany and Christmas Feasts. The children have been very enthusiastic about 
this and are making brilliant links with their learning. 

English and Reading 

We are still doing the reading challenge so keep up the reading at home! Some of you are close to the 
blue page which is 60 reads. Wow!! 
 
In English we are starting our new genre which is non-chronological reports including posters, leaflets 
and fact files. I would like you to bring in a leaflet. You can get these in the foyer of most supermarkets! 
We will be using these leaflets in our learning over the next few weeks. 

Times Tables 

I would like you to write out the division facts for the 3, 4- and 8-times tables and 
practice them. If you are not confident with your 8s then focus on the 3- and 4-times 
tables please. 

 

 

 


